
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

Application of California Water Service 
Company (U60W) for a Certificate of Public 
Convenience and Necessity to Provide Water 
Service to Travis Air Force Base and to Establish 
Rates. 

Application No. 17-05-___ 
(Filed May 15, 2017) 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF APPLICATION 

FILED BY CALIFORNIA WATER SERVICE COMPANY (U 60 W) 

TO SERVE TRAVIS AIR FORCE BASE

On May 15, 2017, California Water Service Company (“Cal Water”) filed an Application 

with the California Public Utilities Commission (“CPUC”) seeking a Certificate of Public 

Convenience and Necessity (“CPCN”) to provide public utility potable water service to Travis 

Air Force Base (“Travis AFB”) and to establish rates for this service.   

Cal Water has entered into a 50-year agreement with the United States Department of 

Defense to acquire the water distribution assets of Travis AFB and provide water utility service.  

In its Application, Cal Water requests authority to provide water service to Travis AFB in a new 

regulated service area (the “Travis District”) subject to the jurisdiction of the Commission, 

pursuant to the terms of the contract with the Department of Defense.   

This Notice is to inform you that that you may obtain the application and associated 

public attachments at https://www.calwater.com/rates/ or by contacting James Polanco at 

RatesHelp@calwater.com or 408-367-8239.   


